Rush House Newsletter

Investors In People

Special points of interest:

- Investors In People
- Supporting People
- Amanda's Skydive
- MacMillan Coffee Morning
- Stocking up for Christmas
- Christmas at Rush
- Donations



Inside this issue:

Investors in People	1
Supporting People review	1
Amanda takes the Jump	2
Welcomes & Good- byes	2
Rush Q&A	2
MacMillan Coffee Morning	2
Stocking up for Christ- mas & Christmas at Rush	2
Donations	2

Rush House Ltd has been awarded the Investors in People Standard, demonstrating their commitment to realising the potential of their people. Investors in People is the UK's leading



accreditation for business improvement through people management, and provides a wealth of resources for businesses to innovate, improve and grow, with a focus on good people making great business.

Paul Devoy, Head of Investors in People, said: "Achieving the Investors in People Standard is something that any organisa-

tion should be truly proud of. Working with Investors in People inspires and enables leaders, managers and employees at all levels to build their skills, improve their performance and achieve their potential. We'd like to congratulate Rush House Ltd on their achievement." Steve Burrows, Managing Director of Investors in People North of England said:

"This is a fantastic achievement for Rush House Ltd and I would like to congratulate the team on their success. We believe that good people make a great business and as a proven organisational development framework, Investors in People is designed to help organisations and their people to realise potential, enhance performance and meet goals. With their accreditation success, Rush House Ltd is certainly working to realise their people potential."

Commenting on the award, Rachael Wilson (CEO) said: "I am very pleased and proud that once again Rush House Ltd has met the core standard for Investors in People. I believe it is a good reflection of the excellent team we have here and the inspiring work that we do on a daily basis to improve the lives of vulnerable young people".

Supporting People Review

Supporting People attended Rush House on the 24th November for the annual performance review. Rachael Wilson CEO told staff "As you will be aware today we had our review carried out by the SP team. The initial feedback is extremely positive (the best we've ever had!) and is true testament to the commitment, passion and work that you all do."



Amanda takes the Jump

On the 29th August Amanda completed her skydive at Brig Air field. Amanda had to raise £395 to do the skydive and in total raised over £550 for the charity Beating Bowl cancer which is a cause close to her heart.

Amanda thanks everyone who has donated and supported her .



Welcome's & Goodbyes

Welcome to:

Jo Concannon

Goodbyes to:

Sarah Dean

Mike Horne

Louise Jackson

Ashad Ibrahim

Welcome to new director:

Nick Knowles

Rush Q&A

This month sees 3 staff members answering 5 quick fire questions and below are their answers :

	Rachael Wilkins – Finance Administrator	Tom Gray – Support Worker	Rachael Wilson - CEO
What is the most recent CD you have bought?	Adele 25	Def Leopard	Amy Winehouse -Lioness
Which one item would you take with you on a desert island?	Mars bars	Guitar	Mobile Phone
Who is your favourite actor / actress?	Ewan McGregor	Christian Bale	Morgan Freeman
What would be the 1 st thing you would buy if you won the lottery?	Land at the bottom of my garden	A House	Car
What is your favourite colour?	Green	Purple	Black

MacMillan Coffee Morning

Rush House hosted a Macmillian coffee morning on the 25th September raising in total £78.15.



Rush House would like to thank:

The Ironmongers Trust

Donations

5 Star Office Supplies

The Mayors Charity

The Fighting Cocks Ladies Darts Team

For their very kind and generous donations they have made to Rush House.

Stocking up for Christmas

Rush House have distributed a number of collection boxes to organisations asking for any items to be donated as Christmas presents for young people at Rush House. Rush house have received a good number of donated presents back from organisations and individuals. Rush House would like to thank everyone who has donated a present to the young people at Rush House.

Rush House Ltd 17-19 Lindum Terrace Doncaster Rd Rotherham S65 1NJ

Christmas at Rush

Rush House staff have contributed in various activities in the run up to Christmas. Staff have helped with making bags, doing crafts and helping with presents donated. Also a big thank you to all who have helped with the Christmas stalls where we have raised £586.31.

Tel : 01709 369295 Email : info@rushhouse.co.uk Twitter : @rush_house Facebook : Rush House Ltd

Visit our website : www.rushhouse.co.uk